Sunday, June 29th, 2025

Prelude

Welcome

Invocation Prayer

Song of Celebration
“Be Thou My Vision”

Pastor William

Pastor William

No. 60

Children May Leave For Treehouse Kids.

Your children may be picked up after worship service downstairs
in the sanctuary building, in the classroom across the hall from

the fellowship hall.

Prayer of Thanksgiving

Offering

Offertory Response
“Doxology”

Charles Harper

No. 253

Anthem
“Ancient Words”

Worship Choir

Message
“What's Next?”

John 8:48-59 (pg. 758)

Song of Response
“Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus”

Pastor William

No. 320

Benediction

All hymn and chorus texts are copyrit and used by ission under CCLI#11403350.
All church streaming & podcasts are copyrighted and used by permission under CSPL#142842.
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Timothy Agner
Youth Minister
youthminister@knightdalebaptist.com

Erin Tart
Office Administrator
office@knightdalebaptist.com

Dana Coleman
Pianist

Nursery Volunteer Schedule
June 29 - Tabatha Talley & Rebekah Futrell
July 6 - Tammy Suggs & Rebecca Farrington

Treehouse Kids Leaders
Ethan Hatch & Greysen Woody
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We seek to know Christ and make Him

known to the glory of God and the
joy of all peoples.
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Ministry Opportunities

Backpack Buddies - Thank you all so much for your gener-
ous donations to the Backpack Buddies program! At this
time, we no longer need food contributions. If you would
still like to support the program financially, please mark your
offering envelope “Backpack Buddies”. Please contact Edith
Tew at 919-360-3718 or via email at edithtew@yahoo.com if
you would like to help with backpack buddies.

Treehouse Kids & Nursery - To provide the best and g
safest experience, please make sure you register your §
children if this is their first time in Treehouse Kids or ®
the nursery by scanning the QR Code.

Need Medical Assistance? If you are in need of medical
assistance during the service, please raise your hand and
someone from the safety team will assist you.

KBC Contributions - Remember there are options for online
giving through our church website. You can mail in via USPS,
place offering in the offering plate, or a drop box is located
on the door of the education building. This drop box is
locked, and contributions will be collected during the week.

Wheelchair Lift Fundraiser - We are raising funds to install a
new wheelchair lift so everyone can fully participate in
worship, fellowship, and events. To donate, please mark your
envelope “Wheelchair Lift Fund”.

Operation Christmas Child - Operation Christmas Child (OCC)
is a ministry of Samaritan’s Purse in which gift filled shoeboxes
are taken around the world to bring gifts and the Gospel to
children who otherwise may not have either. In June, we will
be collecting personal care items (comb or brush, wash cloth,
fun adhesive bandages, nail clippers/file, solid non-medicated
ChapStick or deodorant, small blankets, water bottles,
toothbrushes with covers). Please put your donations in the
designated box in the conference room.

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast - Saturday, July 5th, at 8:00am in
the fellowship hall. Email Donald Joyner at dndjyn@aol.com or
Ed Tart at edt0821@gmail.com with any questions.

Baby Shower - Please join us for a baby shower in honor of
Hope and Timothy Agner as they prepare to welcome their
baby girl. The baby shower will be on Saturday, July 12th, from
10:00am - 12:00pm in the fellowship hall. The Agner's are
registered at mybabylist.com.

KBC Kids Camp - From July 20th-24th, kids in w1
kindergarten through 5th grade can grow their skills in E3na
basketball, art, or dance while learning about Jesus [EIEHES
through fun activities and Bible lessons. It's the perfect blend
of faith, fun, and learning. For more information and to

register, scan the QR code or visit knightdalebaptist.com.

If you feel like the Lord spoke to you during the
sermon today and would like some help in how to

respond, you can email Pastor William directly by
scanning this QR code.

Week at a Glance

Sun 6/29

9:15am: Koffee Before Church
9:45am: Bible Study

11:00am: Worship Service
6:00pm: Youth

Mon 6/30
7:00pm: Open Gym

Tues 7/1
10:00am: Walking Program

Wed 7/2

11:00am: Mid-day Bible Study
2:00pm: Staff Meeting
6:30pm: Bible Study

7:30pm: Choir Rehearsal

Thurs 7/3
5:00pm: FLC Reserved

Fri 7/4 - Independence Day
10:00am: Walking Program

Sat 7/5
8:00am: Men's Fellowship Breakfast

Sun 7/6

9:15am: Koffee Before Church
9:45am: Bible Study

11:00am: Worship Service
6:00pm: Youth



What's Next?

The Gospel of John
John 8:48-59
Sunday, June 29th, 2025
William Futrell - Pastor

We are either spiritual beings with a physical
experience or we are physical beings who have

spiritual experiences.

1. Every person must deal with the reality of
death.

2. Jesus keeps those who follow Him from

personally experiencing death.

3. There are only ways in which people die.

People who die in

People who die in their
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Personal application:

Life is a gift from God and so we must cherish it and

steward it well.

Followers of Jesus should not fear death.

Take comfort from the biblical teaching that the
souls of those who are dead in Christ are with Him.

Never lose hope in the power of the gospel to
hearts, in the last

moments of their conscious existence in the body.

transform people’s even
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